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September 2022 – Newsletter 285 

Dear Member, 

Society meeting Wednesday 7th September at 7.30pm In Pulborough Village Hall 

This illustration 

(which is courtesy of 

the University of 

Austin, Texas!) is 

indicative of what 

could probably have 

been seen in 

Chichester Harbour 

a thousand years 

ago. 

‘A Saxon naval base 

in Chichester 

Harbour’ is the 

subject of this 

meeting when local 

naval historian 

Philip Macdougall will give a presentation describing how this ancient harbour was used 

– a far cry from its current leisure emphasis. 

Subsequent meetings can now be confirmed as follows: 

Wed 5th October at 7.30pm (a week earlier than originally scheduled) 

Introduced by member Christine Lindsay, David Whitbread from the 

Sussex Wildlife Trust will talk about ‘The Changing Face of Nature in Pulborough’ 
 

Wed 16th November at 2.30pm (please note this is an afternoon meeting) 

Local weather ‘guru’ Ian Currie will give a presentation entitled 

‘350 years of weather in Pulborough and the South-East’ 

 

These meetings will also include updates on local planning and other issues 

 

 

Ian Ellis  

Chairman 

 


